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Press release from Muskogee County Transit as of 05/22/2019 4:00PM CDT 

 

To our valued customers and community members who use our services for their transportation needs, at 

this time we will be remaining open if it is safe to do so for our drivers and customers. With high river waters 

and lowland flooding happening with worsening road conditions occurring we would like to inform you that 

we will have to limit our service to areas where flooding is not occurring. This means if you have a scheduled 

ride with one of our drivers and if your area is experiencing water over the road ways, we kindly ask that you 

call our office immediately at 918-682-1721 to cancel your ride. This is to ensure your safety as well as the 

safety of our drivers who work so very hard to provide service to you and your neighbors. We will happily 

reschedule you for a later date and time when flood waters have receded. As of this time we are shutting 

down our Muskogee to Tahlequah, as well as our Muskogee to Fort Gibson routes effective until flood waters 

receded to safe levels or until further notice.  

 

 

 

 

 


